
 

 

 

 

 

Since its launch in 2010, thousands of members and pension recipients have signed up for My Account, the 
New Hampshire Retirement System’s secure online portal where users can access their personal account 
information from any computer, tablet, or mobile device. 

NHRS recently launched My Account 2.0, an updated version of our popular portal with new features, better 
navigation, and enhanced security.  

Because this is an entirely new website, members, retirees, and beneficiaries – even those with a previous 
account – will need to set up an account in My Account 2.0. 

Account setup is a two-step process where you must request a PIN letter by entering some personal 
information, including your Social Security number. Once you receive the letter, which is mailed to the address 
NHRS has on file, you can complete the account setup. 

Because there are far too many scams out there, NHRS has asked your employer to pass this message along 
to provide you with peace of mind that it is legitimate. However, please feel free to contact NHRS at our main 
phone number – (603) 410-3500 – if you would like additional assurance. 

You can initiate a PIN request here:  
https://myaccount.nhrs.org/RequestPIN.aspx  

If you want to learn more about My Account 2.0 first, please see:  
https://www.nhrs.org/my-account  
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